
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
March 4, 2022 
 
The Honorable Mayor and City Council 
City of Montgomery 
101 Old Plantersville Road 
Montgomery, Texas 77316 
 
Re: Water Plant No. 3 Generator Addition 
 GLO CDBG-DR Contract No. 19076-017-B366 - Water Facilities 
 Award of Project  
 City of Montgomery  
 
Dear Mayor and Council: 
 
As a reminder the City received a grant from the Texas General Land Office (“GLO”) for disaster recovery 
in 2019 to fund multiple projects. This project includes the addition of a 600 kW diesel generator to Water 
Plant No. 3. The site is currently powered by two separate electrical services and there is an existing 
emergency generator on one of the services to partially power the plant in the event of a power outage. 
This project will add a generator to other electrical service to the plant and therefore give the City the 
ability to operate the entire plant in the event of a power outage.  
 
The City received authorization from the GLO to award the project and proceed with construction on 
December 8, 2021.  
 
Enclosed is a Recommendation of Award and bid tab summary prepared by Jones|Carter for this project. 
The two alternate bid items listed are for a sound attenuated enclosure and access platforms on both 
sides of the generator. We concur with their recommendation and recommend the City award the project 
to McDonald Municipal and Industrial and authorize the City Administrator to execute the contracts.   
 
If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Chris Roznovsky, PE 
      Engineer for the City 
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Enclosures:  Recommendation of Award and Bid Summary 
Cc (via email): Mr. Richard Tramm – City of Montgomery, City Administrator 
  Mr. Dave McCorquodale – City of Montgomery, Director of Planning & Development 
  Mr. Alan Petrov – Johnson Petrov, LLP, City Attorney 








